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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Please consider this email my written intervention to the Canadian Nuclear Safety 
Commission, regarding the licence renewal of the NB Power Point Lepreau Nuclear 
Generating Station. 

I am a parent concerned about the future of my children and leaving them with legacy 
radioactive waste.  

It is unheard of and unfair to request a 25 year contract, the contracts should continue on a 
5 year basis in the event that new technologies or information become available. 

A lengthy renewal at a time when there are so many uncertainties that could affect the 
station’s safety, reliability and financial viability, would show a flagrant disregard for the 
public interest.  It is critical that there be regular, timely opportunities to input the 
evolving needs and concerns of upcoming generations in New Brunswick.  

In the interest of ensuring flexible, responsive, publicly- sanctioned decision-making for 
such uncertain times, the CNSC must not renew the operating licence for Point Lepreau 
power station for the requested 25 years. Instead, the CNSC should continue to consider 5-
year relicensing periods, to ensure regular public review allowing for public input to 
planning as patterns emerge, and before choices are forced. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.  

Allison MacKenzie 
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